
Announcements Nov 1, 2023  
 

• Any grade 10, 11 or 12 student who is considering NBCC as a post 

secondary option -  there will be an open house on Friday November 17th.  

You must sign up by this Thursday to secure a spot on the bus.  Sign up in 

guidance with Mr. Wright  

 

• On Saturday, October 28th the WHS Girls Varsity Soccer Team hosted the 

NBIAA Girls Senior AA Soccer Regional Championships for the South / West 

Region. 

 

The WHS Varsity Girls played their first game at 10am defeating Hampton 

High School 3 to 1.  The girls then defeated St. Stephen High School 3 to 0 

to win their Regional Championships. 

 

The WHS Girls Varsity Soccer Team are having another great season going 

undefeated this season. 

 

The girls are going to the Provincial Championships this Saturday and 

Sunday (November 4 & 5).  Their first game is Saturday at 1:30pm at Scotia 

Field South against 

École Clement-Cormier of Bouctouche. 

 

This will be the 3rd year in a row for WHS Girls Soccer to go to the 

Provincial Championships.  The have won their Provincial Championships 

the last 2 years in a row. 

 

• After announcements any grade 9s that have requested picture retakes 

please go to the theater 

 

 


